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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello Mr. Ghaffari,   

The earlier STA covered the feed assembly which had a low gain, wide beamwidth and hence low EIRP.
We are now looking to install the feed into a 13-meter reflector. The resulting antenna has high gain,
narrow beamwidth and high gain, and hence high EIRP. We will point the large antenna at zenith (or
other directed direction) to avoid interfering with others.   

Please feel free to email or call me if you need further details.

Best regards,

Gerry Seck
Microwave Engineering Manager
L-3 Communications Corporation
Datron Advanced Technologies Division


